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MEMORANDUM
FROM: Shannon Lane
TO: April Tabor
SUBJECT: Summary of Interview of Elizabeth Wilkins by Power at Work

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:

On January 13, 2023, Power at Work published an interview with Elizabeth Wilkins,


https://poweratwork.us/power-at-work-blogcast-3-non-compete-agreements-and-worker-power

can affect multiple markets. Congress charged the FTC with regulating unfair methods of competition and the
FTC needs to take that responsibility seriously and use its tools where appropriate.

Ms. Wilkins then discussed the FTC’s three recent enforcement actions against glass companies and a
security company who used non-competes and explained how those cases illustrate the issues with non-
competes. Separately, Ms. Wilkins stated that the Proposed Rule does not have an income cap because the
FTC believes that non-competes cause harm at every level of the market.



